RD-69 REV. 6-58

REMINGTON ARMS COMPANY, INC.

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

Reminston.

cc: J. P. McAndrews

J. G. Williams

D. Lee Braun

W. E. Langhorst

F. E. Morgan

W. E. Leek - Ilion

Bridgeport, Connecticut September 13, 1968

TO:

T. R. FRYE

FROM:

J. E. DICKEY

SUBJECT:

MODEL 700

Dear Tom:

I have just read your special report of September 5th on the "World's Safest Rifle" and we are certainly pleased that you are in accord with our thinking of putting a shroud on the Model 700 bolt. For your confidential information, this has been under consideration for several years, and it is scheduled to be put on the new Model 700 for 1969.

You will be interested to know that we received a letter from Les Bowman a week or so ago, addressed to Pete Morgan with a copy to R. H. Coleman, in which he gave us practically the same information...and I'd like to compliment you on your astuteness in recognizing this problem.

We are always pleased to receive suggestions on improving our products from our men...keep up the good work, Tom.

JED/mgm